
 

 
 

We want to express our deepest thoughts to the individuals and 
families involved in this morning’s tragic incident.  
 
Vessel traffic into and out of the Port of Baltimore is suspended until 
further notice. This does not mean the Port of Baltimore is 
closed.  Trucks are being processed within our marine terminals. 
 

At this time we do not know how long vessel traffic will be 
suspended.  As soon as that is determined we will provide an 
update.  Until then please keep those involved in your prayers.  
 


